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Reference:  4/20/2495/TPO 

Location:  Castle Park, Whitehaven 

Officer:  Chloe Unsworth 

Date:   23 December 2020 

CONSULTANTS REPORT 

DESCRIPTION OF PROPOSAL 

Removal and replacement of two trees in Castle Park, Whitehaven. 

DISCUSSION 

The trees are owned and managed by Copeland Borough Council, who have 

submitted the application. As a Local Planning Authority, the Council are exempt 

from submitting a notice under S211 Town and Country Planning Act, and can 

undertake the work at their convenience.  

However, it is good practice when the Council is considering work on trees in 

prominent and well used locations, that they undertake some consultation allowing 

the public to comment on the proposals. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

Allow the works to proceed at the Councils convenience.  


